
Dear Representative, 
 
HB 4145 states that anyone you have ever had a “intimate relationship with is your family member and 
can request that you firearms be confiscated.  But there is not one word in the bill to protect the falsely 
accused.  Furthermore, 4145 punishes people wh comply with court orders even if they are the product 
of lies.  This goes beyond over reach by the government.  I urge you to vote against this dangerous bill. 
 
 
Bob Dixon 
bobdix1@icloud.com 
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